

27 February 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

Farm Cove Intermediate would like to take a group of students to the ASB Polyfest on Thursday, 15 March at the Manukau Sports Bowl, Te Irirangi Drive in Manukau.

Your child has shown an interest in attending this annual festival. We intend to look at the secondary schools cultural groups, in particular the Kapa Haka groups. Due to limited space only 50 students will be participating in this trip. Places will be taken by the first 50 children to bring back payments and permission. Cash payment and permission slips must be returned to Miss Jenkin in 3/1 at your earliest convenience to avoid disappointment.

We will be leaving school at 8.30 am and will be returning to school by 2.45 pm. Students will need to bring a packed lunch and drink bottle. They will wear full school uniform and hat to this event.

The cost of the trip will be \$10.00 to cover the entry fee and part of the bus cost. The school will subsidise the remaining costs for the bus. Parent support would be appreciated.

If you would like your child to attend, please return the slip below with the \$10.00 fee. Cash and cheque payments must be placed in the secure payment box in the Library.

Kind regards

Hannah Jenkin

Kapa Haka Organiser
give my permission for to attend the 2018 ASB Polyfest at the Manukau Sports Bowl on Thursday 15 March.
YES I am able to assist with parent supervision NO I am unable to assist on the day.
I enclose the \$10.00 fee.
Parent's signature Parent's Name
Date: Contact number